
 
 
  
 

Memo 339.19 
 

To: All Clubs 

From: Women’s Bowls NSW Head Office 

cc: Women’s Bowls NSW Board, Committee and Staff Members  

Date: 15th January 2019 

Re: Recommendations for Play in Extreme Heat  

 
Good Afternoon All Clubs, 

 

With the full force of summer upon us, we would like to remind all clubs of their 

responsibilities surrounding play in extreme heat. 

 

Our players health and safety is first and foremost our priority, so please review the 

Recommendations for Play in Extreme Heat at the following link to familirise yourself 

with it.  

 

Recommendations for Play in Extreme Heat 

 

Extreme Heat Index Chart 

 

Should further clarification on the policy be required, please contact the Women’s 

Bowls NSW Office. 

 

Kind Regrads 

 

Women’s Bowls NSW 

 

Suite 8.01, Level 8, 289 King Street NSW 2020 

(02) 9267 7155    

office@womensbowlsnsw.org 

www.womensbowlsnsw.org 

ABN | 90 743 649 786 

 

 

http://www.womensbowlsnsw.org/Portals/0/2018/Policies/Extreme%20Weather%20Play%20-%20Feb2017.pdf
http://www.womensbowlsnsw.org/Portals/0/2018/Policies/Extreme%20Weather%20Play%20-%20Feb2017.pdf
http://www.womensbowlsnsw.org/Portals/0/2018/Policies/Extreme%20Heat%20Index%20Chart.pdf

